

WAVELL COMMUNITY JUNIOR SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr P. Hunter

Dear Parents,

3rd November 2015

Crucial Crew Visit

Following last year's very successful visit to the 'Crucial Crew' workshop we are again taking all **Year 6** children to **RAF Leeming** on **Friday 13th November 2015.** This is an important part of our Health and Safety programme for year 6 children. They will have an interesting and exciting morning. The children are put into a number of situations which require them to think about safety. The coach will leave at **9.00 a.m. prompt** and arrive back at school at approximately **12.30 p.m.** Children will take a late lunch on this day. Normal school uniform will be worn.

If you do not wish your child to participate in this visit please let me know in writing.

Yours sincerely

Mr P. Hunter Headteacher









